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Waste Management Campaign 

COLLABORATION BETWEEN THE CITY AND SDC TO REDUCE 
SAINTE-ANNE-DE-BELLEVUE'S ENVIRONMENTAL FOOTPRINT 
 
Sainte-Anne-de-Bellevue, September 27, 2023 - When it comes to protecting the 
environment, every eco-responsible gesture counts and can have a significant impact on 
the quality of life of citizens for generations to come. With this in mind, the City of Sainte-
Anne-de-Bellevue and the Société de développement commercial (SDC) Rue Sainte-
Anne have committed to working together to implement the waste management strategy 
and contribute to improving the City's environmental impact. 
 
Des petits gestes, pour de grands changements ! 
 
Over the next few weeks, the city's restaurant and retail operators will be joining forces to 
commit to environmental sustainability by implementing concrete waste management 
measures for their establishments. These measures to reduce the city's environmental 
footprint are in addition to those already in place for the citizens of Sainte-Anne-de-
Bellevue. Ultimately, the City of Sainte-Anne-de-Bellevue aims to have 70% of its residual 
materials recycled by 2025, compared with only 51% today. 
 
The City of Sainte-Anne-de-Bellevue would like to thank the Société de développement 
commercial Rue Sainte-Anne and all the businesses and restaurants that contribute to 
making our city greener and more eco-responsible! 
 



 
Picture: Jim Beauchamp, Cunningham's Pub, Paola Hawa, Mayor of SADB, Martin Bonhomme, 
General Director of SADB and Jean-Claude Provost, President of SDC rue Sainte-Anne. 
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